
 
 

Are you a registered Occupational Therapist, Physiotherapist, Nurse, Dietitian or a Music Therapist  

with a minimum of 2 years post registration experience? 

Would you like to work with us on this innovative project, supporting the development of student 

placements in primary and social care? 

Are you passionate about supporting the development of future practitioners? 

Do you work with an innovative, creative and flexible approach?  

Are you a fantastic communicator and committed to work in collaboration with others?  

Do you enjoy working with a degree of autonomy and are you confident working in the new virtual 

workspace? 

Do you drive and have access to a vehicle? 

If you have answered yes to these questions, we would love to hear from you! 

 

The Devon Clinical Placement Expansion Programme (CPEP) team is looking to recruit Long Arm 

Supervisors from a variety of professional backgrounds – Occupational Therapists, Physiotherapists, 

Nurses, Dietitians and Music Therapists. We are offering a flexible hours contract with a £20 hourly 

rate – please see job description for further details regarding terms and conditions. 

 

Devon is currently facing a workforce shortage of allied health professionals (AHP) and nurses. 

Devon’s CPEP team will contribute to resolving this workforce shortage by increasing AHP and 

nursing student placement capacity within primary health and social care services. This means that 

students will have an opportunity to be immersed into these services, gaining an understanding of a 

person’s journey, their social context and holistic needs. We are keen to recruit Long Arm 

Supervisors to complement our team in this vital area.  Please see the Job Description and Person 

Specification for further details of the role. 

 

Applications should be made by submitting your CV and one side of A4 paper detailing how you 

meet the areas covered in the Job Description and Person Specification to andy.smallshaw@nhs.net  

 

The closing date for receipt of applications is at 23:59 hrs on Friday 19
th

 August 2022. 

Interviews will take place between 30
th

 August and 5
th

 September 2022. 

 

LATE OR INCOMPLETE APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED  

 

For further information about this fabulous opportunity, please contact Sara Jenkinson 

sara.jenkinson1@nhs.net M: 07979 251072 or Terrie Chaplin terrie.chaplin@nhs.net  M: 07494 

873454 for an informal discussion. 

 

We are committed to Equal Opportunities and welcome applications from all sections of the 

community, regardless of gender, race, disability, sexuality or age. All applicants who have a health 

condition or disability and meet the minimum criteria for the position will be guaranteed an 

interview. 
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